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Docket No. 50-373
Docket No. 50-374

Commonwealth Edison Company
' ATTN: Mr. Cordell Reed

Senior.Vice President
Post Office Box 767
Chicago, IL 60690:

Gentlemen:

This refers to our letter dated November 13, 1989, which transmitted Report
Nos. 50-373/89021(DRP); 50-374/89021(DRP) to you. It has just recently come
to our attention that some information that requires protection under the
provisions of 10 CFR'73.21 was inadvertently included in the report. A
revised page is attached to this letter. We request you replace it in the
report previously_sent. Additionally, we request that the removed page be-
either appropriately destroyed or returned to us as soon as possible. A copy
of this letter is being transmitted to those on the distribu'. ion list for the
original report. We request the assistance of those on that list to likewise
replace the attached page and return the other.

Please contact Mr. Robert Lerch of our staff collect at (708) 790-5779 within
30 days of the receipt of this letter and verify that the page is being
returned or destroyed. We regret any inconvenience this may have caused.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

Edward G. Greenman, Director
Division of Reactor Projects

Enclosure: Revised Paragraph 9

%fSee Attached Distribution
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T. Kovach, Nuclear |
Licensing Manager ;

| G. J. Diederich, Station !
- Manager |,
*

DCD/DCB (RIDS).
| Licensing Fee Management Branch
( . Resident Inspector, RIII

Richard Hubbard ;

! J. W. McCaffrey, Chief, Public~ !
L Utilities Division |

[ David Rosenblatt, Governor's .

'

Office of Consumer Services
Dresden, SRI i

Quad Cities, SRI
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